
The Help Hazelwood Get Healthy public health campaign is aimed at slowing the spread of COVID-19. The foundation of

the campaign is to encourage people to wear masks, wash their hands, and practice social distancing. COVID-19

testing and vaccination information and resources are also provided through the campaign. 







Investing in the health of our learning community will greatly assist our efforts to have a successful school year. To

Help Hazelwood Get Healthy, the district is asking each stakeholder to do the following:

Do not enter an HSD school bus or building if sick or displaying COVID-19 symptoms

Embrace HSD COVID-19 mitigation strategies 

If eligible, get the COVID-19 vaccine

Get tested if exposed to the virus or displaying COVID-19 symptoms

If a student tests positive for COVID-19, contact the school immediately 

Recognize that COVID-19 is the enemy. Not district employees, medical professionals, students,

parents, or neighbors 

If eligible, get the COVID-19 vaccine 

Embrace HSD COVID-19 mitigation strategies 

Contact the school immediately if your student tests positive for COVID-19 

Recognize that COVID-19 is the enemy. Not district employees, medical professionals, students,

parents, or neighbors

Do not enter an HSD school bus or building if sick or displaying COVID-19 symptoms

Embrace HSD COVID-19 mitigation strategies

Get tested if exposed to the virus or displaying COVID-19 symptoms

Contact school/supervisor immediately if they test positive for COVID-19

If eligible, get the COVID-19 vaccine 

Embrace COVID-19 mitigation strategies 

Recognize that COVID-19 is the enemy. Not district employees, medical professionals, students,

parents, or neighbors
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https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/Page/8696

